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dedicate much more than their
hearts...
Turning on Their Own Hajime Isayama
2013 The Survey Corps captures the
Abnormal Titan and Armin tries to
determine its identity and purpose as
Titans close in, but they're not
after the humans, they seem to be
targeting the captured Titan.
The Best of Attack on Titan: In Color
Vol. 1 Hajime Isayama 2022-01-04 Own
six of the most explosive chapters
from Attack on Titan's 12-year run,
selected by readers, editors, and
creator Hajime Isayama himself,
retouched and rendered in spectacular
color! This collectible hardcover
also includes the original, nevercompleted draft of Attack on Titan
Episode 1. Experience the moments
that defined Levi, Historia, Reiner,
Eren, and more of your favorite
characters--and then read all 54
pages of the Attack on Titan story
that wasn't told! On Sept. 9, 2009,
Episode 1 of the Attack on Titan
manga premiered in the debut issue of
Bessatsu Shonen Magazine. A surprise
hit in Japan became a global
colossus, as the blockbuster anime
premiered and brought legions of fans
to this epic about humanity's
struggle against monsters waiting

Attack on Titan 29 Hajime Isayama
2019-12-03 The blockbuster manga that
inspired the epic anime, airing now
on Adult Swim's Toonami! WITHIN THE
HOLLOW CROWN As a Marleyan invasion
dangles like a guillotine blade over
the island of Paradis, allies have
become enemies, and former friends
are at each other's throats. The
Yeagerists are in all-out revolt,
fighting to dismantle military rule
before the potential for world war
explodes into certain doom.
Meanwhile, deep in the forest, the
sides' most ruthless, fanatical
killers are locked in single combat,
but triumph is elusive where Titans
are involved...
Attack on Titan 33 Hajime Isayama
2021-05-04 Once hailed as humanity’s
greatest hope, Eren has since become
unrecognizable. With the Attack Titan
now morphed into a grotesque,
colossal skeleton of its former self,
Eren continues to control the wave of
Titans laying waste to the world,
extinguishing countless homes, towns,
and lives in their wake. In order to
salvage what’s left of humanity,
Mikasa, Armin, and the Survey Corps
decide to confront Eren head-on. But
to stop the Rumbling, they’ll have to
attack-on-titan-vol-1
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outside the three Walls, and inside
their own hearts. This year, the
manga finally comes to an end after
34 collected volumes and 139
chapters. To celebrate, creator
Hajime Isayama has authorized the
colorization of twelve manga
chapters, specially selected by
himself, loyal fans, and other staff.
This premium hardcover includes the
first half of his unique project, as
well as the original version of
Attack on Titan Episode 1, which was
vastly different from what was
eventually published twelve years
ago. Vol. 2 will include the next six
chapters, as well as the neverbefore-seen pilot version of Episode
2. The perfect gift for an Attack on
Titan fan looking back at one of the
most sweeping sagas in the history of
comics! Contains: * Episode 46:
"Opening" * Episode 81: "Promise" *
Episode 69: "Friends" * Episode 126:
"Pride" * Episode 130: "The Dawn of
Humanity" * Episode 71: "Guides" *
"The Beginning" -- Episode 1: The
Original Sketches
Attack on Titan 34 Hajime Isayama
2021-10-19 Eren’s titanic Rumbling
claims thousands of lives beyond the
walls of Paradis, and the boy who
once lived in fear of the Titans
becomes the world’s most feared man.
Determined to stop the destruction
wrought by their childhood friend,
Armin, Mikasa, and their surviving
comrades reach the Attack Titan and
decide to face him head on in an
ultimate showdown. Will humanity
finally be set free from the cycle of
fear, oppression, and destruction, or
will the Titans outlive their
victims? FINAL VOLUME!
Attack On Titan Season 3 Manga Box
Set Hajime Isayama 2018-10-16
Continue your journey outside the
walls with the manga that inspired
the first half of season 3 of the hit
anime Attack on Titan! Includes FIVE
books (Vols. 13-17), plus an
attack-on-titan-vol-1

EXCLUSIVE book of Attack on Titan
short stories never published in
English! After helping the Garrison
to victory, retaking Trost District
from the Titans, Eren awakens in a
prison cell. He may be a hero to the
common people, but among the leaders
of humanity, fear of Eren's
mysterious powers threatens his
continued survival. It's only the
insistence of the tenacious and
pragmatic Erwin Smith, leader of the
Survey Corps, that wins Eren a
chance: Prove himself outside the
Walls, and bring the evidence from
his family home back from Titan
territory, and the rest of the
military will let him live. But soon
after the Corps passes through the
gate, a new and terrible threat
appears -- one that Erwin may know
more about than he's letting on.
Attack on Titan: No Regrets Complete
Color Edition GUN SNARK 2021-03-16
The story of Captain Levi, Attack on
Titan’s most beloved character,
collected in a single, 400-page
hardcover in glorious full color! The
Complete, Color Saga of the Thief and
the Soldier In Attack on Titan, Erwin
Smith and Captain Levi are an
inseparable duo, the calculating
brain and pumping heart of the Survey
Corps. But their past was a mystery,
until the release of the globallyacclaimed bestseller Attack on Titan:
No Regrets. Years earlier, the young
Erwin was an ambitious military
ladder-climber and political prodigy,
while Levi lived in another world
under the elite’s feet, the
Underground. In this place, humans
are born and die surrounded by the
garbage the Capital throws away, and
only the lucky or the ruthless have a
chance to emerge onto the surface and
see the Sun. Under a fierce exterior,
Levi longs for a life of dignity for
himself and his friends, while
Erwin’s lifelong obsession with the
Titans drives him to depths of moral
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ambiguity. The two men’s collision
course will lead to tension, tragedy,
and the greatest team of Titanfighters humanity will ever know.
Direct from Japan in a newlycolorized edition Includes neverbefore-published bonus stories and
illustrations
Attack on Titan 29 Hajime Isayama
2019-12-03 WITHIN THE HOLLOW CROWN As
a Marleyan invasion dangles like a
guillotine blade over the island of
Paradis, allies have become enemies,
and former friends are at each
other’s throats. The Yeagerists are
in all-out revolt, fighting to
dismantle military rule before the
potential for world war explodes into
certain doom. Meanwhile, deep in the
forest, the sides’ most ruthless,
fanatical killers are locked in
single combat, but triumph is elusive
where Titans are involved…
Attack on Titan 31 Hajime Isayama
2020-08-25 After breaking through a
stronghold of old friends and
enemies, Zeke hands down his plan for
the Eldians to Eren. But what Eren
was plotting with his rumbling powers
leaves his brother in the dust,
betrayed and alone once more. Now,
with some help from Ymir, a parade of
massive Titans are roused from their
centuries-long slumber, breaking free
of the Walls to answer their
founder’s call. Where the march
leads, only Eren knows…
Attack on Titan Hajime Isayama
Attack on Titan Hajime Isayama
2014-10-21 This box set contains the
first four volumes of the hit manga
series. A great gift for any mangaloving fan, or just people who love
stories about the battle to survive
against man-eating giants that are
threatening to eat you, your family,
and everyone you know. Story Locale:
The post-apocalyptic future Series
Overview: Humanity has been
devastated by the bizarre, giant
humanoids known as the Titans. Little
attack-on-titan-vol-1

is known about where they came from
or why they are bent on consuming
humanity. Seemingly unintelligent,
they have roamed the world killing
off humankind for years. For the past
century, what's left of mankind has
hidden in a giant, three-walled city.
People believe their 100-meter-high
walls will protect them from the
Titans, which are 10 to 20 meters
tall. But the sudden appearance of of
an immense Titan is about to change
everything.
Attack on Titan Hajime Isayama
2018-07-03
Junior High Saki Nakagawa 2014
Attack on Titan the Final Season Part
1 Manga Box Set Hajime Isayama
2021-09-28 Continue your journey
outside the walls with the manga that
inspired the FINAL SEASON of the hit
anime Attack on Titan! Includes an
EXCLUSIVE book of Attack on Titan
short stories never published in
English! After years as a lonely
double agent, Zeke finally returns to
the good graces of his home island of
Paradis. Still, the Survey Corps
refuses to let him meet Eren--the
other ingredient in the earth-shaking
weapon-- for fear the explosive duo
will be impossible to control.
Meanwhile, the public responds badly
to the military's open distrust of
their hero Eren, and the detention of
the Marleyan volunteers spurs an
uprising. Amid the turmoil, Eren
takes matters into his own hands...
Attack on Titan 32 Hajime Isayama
2020-12 The blockbuster action manga
that inspired the epic anime
stampedes towards its climax! The
saga of humanity and the predatory
Titans edges closer to its thrilling
conclusions. The mysteries of the
Titans are being revealed... who will
escape death at the hands of giants
and human beings?
Attack on Titan: No Regrets Gun Snark
2014-05-27 THE THIEF AND THE SOLDIER
The young Erwin Smith is a rising
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star in the Survey Corps, humanity's
only hope of defeating the man-eating
monsters known as Titans. Ruthless
and dispassionate, Erwin's mind is
devoted to strategies and intrigue.
But beneath Erwin's feet is another
world, the Underground, where humans
are born and die surrounded by the
garbage the Capital throws away.
Here, the criminal Levi survives on
his wits and agility. But when these
two ambitious men cross paths, who
will prove himself stronger? The
long-awaited origin story of Levi and
Erwin, two of Attack on Titan's most
beloved characters!
Attack on Titan Season 1 Part 1 Manga
Box Set Hajime Isayama 2018-03-04 Are
you ready for Attack on Titan? Begin
reading the manga that became the
megahit anime with this collectible
four-volume box set! These four
volumes roughly correspond to the
first 13 episodes of the anime - the
first half of season 1. Also includes
two EXCLUSIVE sticker sets featuring
your favorite characters! Humanity
has been devastated by the bizarre,
giant humanoids known as the Titans.
Little is known about where they came
from or why they are bent on
consuming humanity. Seemingly
unintelligent, they have roamed the
world killing off humankind for
years. For the past century, what's
left of mankind has hidden in a
giant, three-walled city. People
believe their 100-meter-high walls
will protect them from the Titans,
which are 10 to 20 meters tall. But
the sudden appearance of of an
immense Titan is about to change
everything.
Attack on Titan Character
Encyclopedia Hajime Isayama
2018-07-10
Attack on Titan 27 Hajime Isayama
2019-04-09 MINUTES TO MIDNIGHT Eren
has infiltrated Marley territory and
dealt the empire a devastating blow.
But the real goal of the mission was
attack-on-titan-vol-1

always to get Zeke back to Paradis
Island in secrecy. Now that this
Titan heir of royal blood is inside
the Walls, the island’s military
government has its “earth-rumbling”
weapon of mass destruction. But has
this supposed deterrent actually
started a countdown to total world
war?
Spoof on Titan 2 Hounori 2016-12-13
Attack on Titan Omnibus 3 (Vol. 7-9)
Hajime Isayama 2022-02-15 It's never
been easier to attack Attack on Titan
than with these new, giant-sized 3in-1 omnibus editions! If you've been
waiting for the final anime season to
check out the do-or-die shonen
adventure that defined a decade,
now's your chance. These new books
tuck almost 600 pages of manga behind
a specially-embossed cover, all in a
larger size than the regular version.
Includes Vol. 7-9 of Attack on Titan.
The Survey Corps sets a cunning trap
to capture the mysterious Abnormal
Titan that broke through their ranks.
As Armin tries to determine the
grotesque creature's identity and
purpose, scouts report Titans closing
in on all sides! But they don't seem
to be after the humans - instead
they're targeting the Titan!
Attack on Titan: Lost Girls the Manga
1 Hajime Isayama 2016-08-30 WHAT NO
ONE KNEW That day, Annie Leonhart
woke up in the barracks. It was the
morning of her day off. The feeling
of freedom doesn t last long, for
tomorrow holds her biggest mission
yet: During the 57th Expedition
Outside the Walls, seize Eren Yaeger.
The manga based on the "Attack on
Titan" spin-off novel, "Lost Girls!""
Attack on Titan 28 Hajime Isayama
2019-08-06 The blockbuster manga that
inspired the epic anime, airing now
on Adult Swim's Toonami! The saga of
humanity and the predatory Titans
edges closer to its thrilling
conclusions. The mysteries of the
Titans are being revealed... who will
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escape death at the hands of giants
and human beings?
Attack on Titan 01 Hajime Isayama
2014-03
Attack on Titan Hajime Isayama 2015
Locked in desperate battle with the
man-eating Titans, the Survey Corps
gets closer than ever before to
Eren’s basement and unlocking the
mysteries of their walled world. But
to get there, they will have to make
a terrible choice with life-altering
consequences for every surviving
human soldier…The megahit Attack on
Titan anime finally returns,
streaming on April 1!
Attack on Titan 30 Hajime Isayama
2020-04-14 To activate the true power
of the Founding Titan that courses
through his veins, Eren must make
contact with Zeke, a Titan of royal
blood. Though Zeke has escaped Levi
and the Survey Corps, he's made
little headway before the Marleyan
military and its Titan warriors
attack. Eren pummels his way through
the Marleyan trap and past his former
friends, but as the battle rages, he
stumbles into a situation far beyond
what his brother could have planned.
Attack on Titan Hajime Isayama
2013-07-16 TRAITOR ? The last thing
Eren remembers before blacking out, a
Titan had bitten off his arm and leg
and was getting ready to eat him
alive. Much to his surprise he wakes
up without a scratch on him, with a
crowd of angry soldiers screaming for
his blood. What strange new power has
he awakened, and what will happen
when the boy devoted to destroying
the Titans becomes one himself?
Includes special extras after the
story!
Attack on Titan 1 Hajime Isayama
2012-06-19 In the walled enclave
where the remnants of humanity
shelter from the Titans, giant
creatures who have taken over the
rest of the world, Eren and Mikasa
join the fight.
attack-on-titan-vol-1

Attack on Titan Omnibus 1 (Vol. 1-3)
Hajime Isayama 2021-10-05 It's never
been easier to attack Attack on Titan
than with these new, giant-sized 3in-1 omnibus editions! If you've been
waiting for the final anime season to
check out the do-or-die shonen
adventure that defined a decade,
now's your chance. These new books
tuck almost 600 pages of manga behind
a specially-embossed cover, all in a
larger size than the regular version.
Includes Vol. 1-3 of Attack on Titan.
For eons, humans ruled the natural
world. But a century ago, everything
changed when the Titans appeared.
Giant, grotesque parodies of the
human form, these sexless monsters
consumed all but a few thousand human
beings, who took refuge behind giant
walls. Today, the threat of the
Titans is a distant memory, and a boy
named Eren yearns to explore the
world beyond the wall. But what began
as a childish dream will become an
all-too-real nightmare when a Titan
finally knocks a hole in the wall,
and humanity is once again on the
brink of extinction...
Attack on Titan 30 Hajime Isayama
2020-04-14 In this post-apocalyptic
sci-fi story, humanity has been
devastated by the bizarre, giant
humanoids known as The Titans. Little
is known about where they came from
or why they are bent on consuming
mankind. Seemingly unintelligent,
they have roamed the world for years,
killing everyone they see. For the
past century, what's left of the
human race has hidden in a giant,
three-walled city.
My Little Monster Robico 2015-12-29
TEACH US, ERWIN! What do you get when
you combine a bunch of unstable
teenagers, a school full of
mysteries, and giant monsters? Attack
on Titan: Junior High, one of the
weirdest manga parodies you'll ever
read! In this volume, the holy Mr.
Erwin makes his debut, and it seems
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Eren's the only one not in love with
their new teacher. Then, an odd set
of circumstances pit Armin and Levi
against one another! Over 300 more
pages of ridiculous Titan comedy! "I
want to hate this, and I can't. You
win, Attack on Titan: Junior High." Fandom Post "Very good comedy, with
lots of quotable bits." - Manga
Bookshelf
Attack on Titan Hajime Isayama
2014-11-04 ERWIN'S GREATEST GAMBLE
Commander Erwin has finally come to a
decision: Putting their own wealth
and position ahead of the survival of
humanity, the royal government is no
longer fit to lead. To execute their
leader's most audacious plan yet,
Eren and Krista will have to put
themselves in peril yet again, and
Armin, Mikasa, and the rest of the
Survey Corps will have to turn from
humanity's guardians into traitors.
If they fail this time, they'll face
not a Titan's gaping mouth, but the
gallows...
Attack on Titan Guidebook: INSIDE &
OUTSIDE Hajime Isayama 2014-09-16 AN
EXCLUSIVE LOOK AT THE CREATION OF
EREN & THE TITANS! ? This exhaustive
guide to the smash hit manga that
inspired the sensational anime
includes: ???･?New exclusive
interviews with Attack on Titan
creator Hajime Isayama, his editor,
and the staff of the anime adaptation
???･?Concept art from behind the
scenes of the anime and manga,
including 16 pages in full color
???･?An exhaustive guide to the
characters, from life behind the
walls to death in a Titan's belly,
including new, original art by
Isayama ???･?Papercraft kit to create
your own Colossal Titan head ???･?The
54-page, never-before-seen Attack on
Titan pilot manga! GO BEHIND THE
WALLS AND DISCOVER THE SECRETS OF
ATTACK ON TITAN!
Attack on Titan 6 Hajime Isayama 2013
The Survey Corps are attacked by a
attack-on-titan-vol-1

female Titan on their way to Eren's
house, only to discover that the
Titan is actually human.
Attack on Titan 24 Hajime Isayama
2018-04-10 In this post-apocalyptic
sci-fi story, humanity has been
devastated by the bizarre, giant
humanoids known as The Titans. Little
is known about where they came from
or why they are bent on consuming
mankind. Seemingly unintelligent,
they have roamed the world for years,
killing everyone they see. For the
past century, what's left of the
human race has hidden in a giant,
three-walled city.
Attack on Titan: Before the Fall 1
Ryo Suzukaze 2018-12-04 Before the
fall, and before the trials of “the
Titan’s son” Kuklo, a young smith by
the name of Angel Aaltonen grappled
with the giants as only a craftsman
could… The first of the three-part
Before the Fall light novels, whose
second and third installments have
been adapted into a manga of the same
name, this prequel of prequels
details the origins of the devices
that humanity developed to take on
the mysterious Titans.
Attack on Titan 20 Hajime Isayama
2016-12-06 "What's left of humanity
lives in fear for their lives in this
exciting, terrifying manga that's a
number one bestseller in the U.S. and
Japan. Humankind is down to just a
few thousand people who live inside
three concentric walls that protect
them from the ravenous, giant Titans.
The Titans appear to have only one
purpose- to consume humanity. Story
Locale- The post-apocalyptic future
Series Overview- Humanity has been
devastated by the bizarre, giant
humanoids known as the Titans. Little
is known about where they came from
or why they are bent on consuming
humanity. For the past century,
what's left of mankind has hidden in
a giant, three-walled city. Now, a
young boy consumed with rage displays
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awakens in a prison cell. He may be a
hero to the common people, but among
the leaders of humanity, fear of
Eren's mysterious powers threatens
his continued survival. It's only the
insistence of the tenacious and
pragmatic Erwin Smith, leader of the
Survey Corps, that wins Eren a
chance: Prove himself outside the
Walls, and bring the evidence from
his family home back from Titan
territory, and the rest of the
military will let him live. But soon
after the Corps passes through the
gate, a new and terrible threat
appears -- one that Erwin may know
more about than he's letting on.
Attack on Titan Hajime Isayama 2014
In the walled enclave where the
remnants of humanity shelter from the
Titans, giant creatures who have
taken over the rest of the world,
Eren and Mikasa join the fight.

a strange ability- The power to
transform into a Titan! Is this the
lucky break humanity needs to
survive?"
Attack on Titan Ryo Suzukaze 2014
When a Titan-worshipping cult opens
one of the gates and leaves humanity
vulnerable, a Titan wreaks havoc and
kills a pregnant woman, but when it
is discovered that the baby survived,
everyone wonders what the fate of
this "child of the Titans" will be.
Attack on Titan Season 1 Part 2 Manga
Box Set Hajime Isayama 2018-05-29
Continue your journey outside the
walls with the manga that inspired
the second half of season 1 of the
hit anime Attack on Titan! Includes
Vols. 5-8. Also includes two
EXCLUSIVE sticker sets featuring your
favorite characters! After helping
the Garrison to victory, retaking
Trost District from the Titans, Eren
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